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Wednesday 8th February 2023 

Earthquake fundraiser for Turkey and Syria 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Following the devastating earthquakes earlier this week in Turkey and Syria, we, as a school 
community, would like to help and support those families in need. 

On Monday at 4:17am local time a 7.8 magnitude earthquake struck southern Turkey near the city 
of Gaziantep, devastating parts of Turkey and Syria. It was followed by a series of powerful 
aftershocks. Thousands of people have been affected by this terrible tragedy. 

We would like to donate to the British Red Cross who are helping to provide emergency first aid 
and evacuate people to safety. More information can be found under the following link: 
https://donate.redcross.org.uk/appeal/turkey-syria-earthquake-appeal 

We are asking for voluntary monetary contributions to support this cause. If you are in a position to 
support our fundraiser, there is an option to donate any sum you wish through the Gateway. 
Alternatively, you can contribute to the fundraising by sending your child in with cash in an 
envelope on the day. 

Many thanks for your support 

You can pay through Gateway or money can be sent in with your child(ren) on Friday morning. 

Many thanks in advance for helping to support this cause. 

Best wishes, 

  
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Mrs Goodwin 
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